
From: Rita Fromholt 
Email :  
Reference :  
Daytime Phone :  
Dear Mayor Fortin and Council Members,  
 
This email is to add my strong endorsement of the recommendations made by staff in regards to 
short term priorities for the udpate to the Victoria Cycling Master Plan. In my capacity as a 
Sustainability Coordinator at UVic who is a regular cyclist and works to encourage our students 
and employees to cycle to campus, creating safer and more efficient bike routes through 
downtown is a critical component of getting more people on bikes. The recommendations are 
good first phase in making Victoria a world-class cycling community. 
 
Thanks, 
Rita Fromholt 
 
 

 


